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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 3:25 PM
To: lindstromj@juelfairbanks.org
Cc: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul); Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul); Biales, Ellen (CI-StPaul); 

Lantry, Kathy (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 816 Albert Street North appeal

Hello Ms. Lindstrom, 
 
You attended a legislative hearing on April 25, 2019 and at that time, Marcia Moermond stated she will hold off her 
recommendation until she talks to City Attorney.  After talking to City Attorney, she stated that in order for you to be 
released from the requirement for garbage hauling service as a single-family home, you would need to file a request for 
accommodation with the Department of Public Works outlining your Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) claims and 
how it impacts garbage collection. You should direct this letter to the Public Works Director, Kathy Lantry.  Ms. 
Moermond will ask the Council to continue the matter to August 28, 2019 at 3:30 for her request to be made and 
reviewed. Ideally, you would make this written request within 30 days.  
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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